
                                        
Sushi Order Link

Tēnā koutou katoa e te whanau, hello to friends and
family.

Please read on for information relevant to the next few
weeks at Woodbury School.

FLOWER SHOW
This was another wonderful display of the amazing creativity
our students possess. Thank you parents for your supporting
in helping your children to produce their entries, we hope you
enjoyed this family time in creating these masterpieces! We
have included a number of photos of the day.

CAR PARKING

The beginning and the end of the day are
obviously busy times in the Woodbury
School car park, and we appreciate the
care and patience parents demonstrate as
they come and go.

A request from the bus drivers is that
parents please avoid parking outside the
bus shed / roller door, when dropping and
picking up. A number of times the Ritchies
bus has entered the car park and found a
car parked in this space. This makes it
very difficult for the 60 seater bus to stop
in our designated safe place, and to then
easily make a safe turn.

SUSHI ORDERS

19th March 2025

Orders for Thursday sushi must be in by 2PM
today

https://forms.gle/WuTQgPvjbuQuXVxz7


F21st, March
Y5-6 River Testing Visit
25th March
Y5-6 Rippa Rugby Tournament

ILLNESSES

The last 3-4 weeks has seen us with a
high number of regular daily absences,
peaking last week with around 20% away
each day. We have noticed that a number
of these illnesses have lingered, with
students away multiple days and taking
awhile to get back to full health. 

It is good to see this has dropped to 10%
each day this week, so hopefully these
illnesses have moved on from Woodbury
School.

A reminder that if your child has a cough
or runny nose, or anything that could
easily be passed onto others, to please
keep your child at home. This helps to
lessen the spread, and also helps your
child to rest and recover quicker so they
can operate at 100% in the classroom. A
reminder also that covid remains in the
community. It is easily spread and has
affected a number of our students and
families, accounting for a decent
percentage of our absences. We have
also noticed those affected have taken a
lot longer to recover than other illnesses.

TERM DATES

Please find a link here to the Term 1
calendar for 2025. Note that most dates
are confirmed but there may be some
changes. For all events, there will be
Classdojo and/or emails home prior with
more information.

Week 8 (24-28 March)
Monday 24th March is a BOT mtg at
7.00pm
Tuesday 25th the Year 5/6 Rippa
Rugby tournament is held in Timaru

Week 10 (7-11 April)
Friday 11th April is the last day of
term, with the Year 6’s leading an
ANZAC Service to finish the day.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WVRqip1xmYlY_er4CbSWfBdMUwZxMoLT1PMX8I7FBQw/edit?usp=drive_link




COMMUNITY NOTICES




